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Term 2 Week 4 

NSW SES Appreciation Day- Wednesday 22nd May 

Gathering hosted by Kindy Koalas- Friday 24th May 

Stage 3 Get Hooked Excursion- Thursday 30th May and   

                   Friday 31st May 

Stage 2 and 3 Eisteddfod– Wednesday 5th June 

Gathering hosted by 1T- Friday 7th June 

Dental Clinic Visit– Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th June 

Gathering hosted by 3/4H- Friday 21st June 



 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week, Miss Williams, Mrs Watts, Mrs French & Miss Winsor attended a Foodladder 
summit in Sydney. The school had been nominated for an award for Outstanding 
Integration Across the School for Maximum Student Impact. Our Foodladder 
program continues to evolve and I’ve no doubt there will be some exciting ideas on how we 
can encourage healthy eating habits amongst our students upon their return.  

Our Student Leaders have come up with some great ideas over the past 2 weeks. They have 
listened to their school mates and have discussed issues as a group. They recently met with 
me to raise their ideas that we’re then going to put into place. Some of the ideas include 
collecting poppa’s for return and earn, a pizza day, a  fundraiser for the State Emergency 
Service and an abundance of ideas to promote student and staff crew. 

There are a number of sporting opportunities coming up in the next few weeks. These 
include touch football, football (soccer) and netball activities as part of our sporting schools 
grant. We can’t wait to see the children become valuable team members and show off their 
great sportsmanship. 

A welcome new addition to our playground has arrived in the form of a cubby house. This 
cubby house will provide a variety of creative play opportunities for our younger students. 
This came as a result of joint fundraising activities from the Year 6 class of 2023 and the 
school. A big thanks to Jon and John who put it together and Mr Jenkins who volunteered 
his time to help lay the foundations for the cubby to be installed. 

Mrs P is hosting parents on Wednesday mornings for coffee and a chat. The coffee is barista 
made, super delicious and absolutely free. We will be serving from 8:30-9:30 out of our 
school hall. Feel free to stop by when you drop off the kids and enjoy a much deserved warm 
drink! Tea and hot chocolate will also be available. The machine and coffee have been 
graciously donated by Young Life. We are very grateful for their generosity. 

 

 

Stephen Gadd 

Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 



1T Class News 

 
1T have had a great start to Term 2, getting straight back into some wonderful 
learning. The students are consistently showing what hard-working and  
persistent learners they are! 
In English, the class have been reading The March of the Ants and have been 
comparing the features of an 'imagined' ant to a 'real-world' ant. They have also 
been looking at how authors use dialogue in texts. 

In maths 1T have been learning about equivalence. They have been using the 
number balances to help make some great connections between numbers. 
The class have been experimenting with the Marimbas in music with Mrs Spillane. 
They are looking forward to exploring more instruments this term! 



2W Class News   

We have been looking at number combinations and equivalent number sentences. 
We have enjoyed playing different games and love using dominoes and dice to 
challenge our number sense.    

 
 

 
 
We are looking at the storybook “The Chinese New Year Dragon – Nian”. We have 
been actively creating our own dragon. We even had a go building a dragon out 
of playdough during our brain break.  



SCHOOL NOTICES 

School Uniforms 
Our school uniform is important to us. Not only does it identify  
students as being from Newling Public School, it also emphasises 
that we are part of a team or CREW. Just as students would be  
expected to wear their appropriate sports colours to weekend 
sport, we expect students to wear uniform at school. Our uniform 
is accessible, affordable and looks really smart when worn with 
pride. Please help your child to be organised to wear their school 
uniform. If you need assistance, please contact the school.  
 
With the colder weather arriving, please make sure your child is 
coming to school with warm clothes. We have already had jumpers 
and jackets go missing, so please ensure all items are labelled with 
their name. We have markers at the front office if you need to use 
them. 
 
Our clothing pool is very low on second hand items. If you have 
any old uniforms that you no longer need, it would be greatly  
appreciated if you could donate them to the school. 
 
We currently have the following new items available for sale- 

Green polo shirts- $6 

Sport shirts- $20 

Grey shorts/pants (limited numbers)- $12  

Jackets- $50 

Hats- $10 

Beanies- $10 

Scarves- $5 

Gloves- $3 

 



Please ensure your child brings a labelled 

water bottle to school each day. 
 

A piece of  fruit or veg is also needed  

each day for ‘Crunch’n‘Sip’. 

Attendance Awards 
Each Monday we will be having a draw for any 

students’ who had 100% attendance in the  

previous week. Two students will be randomly  

selected from our spinning wheel, and they will 

get to choose a book prize to keep. 
 

Congratulations to our week 3 winners Xavier C and Zara P. 

Congratulations to our week 4 winners Bailey B and Shane. 
 

We are encouraging students to aim high– they need to be in it to win it! 

 May Birthdays 
     Tamilyka 

     Kalani 

        Jocelyn 

     Austin 

     Zaliah 

     Lauren 

     Isabella S 

 

Jay-ziah 

Jeremiah 

Talarah 

Savanna 

Jezekiah 

Adelaide 

Rupert 

Phoebe O 

Newling Public School 
 

50 Year Anniversary Celebrations 
 

Please scan the QR code and follow the prompts to 
be added to the mailing list to be updated on all 
activities related to this event. 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 






